Staff Report to the Academic Senate

December 2%, 2015

1. Reminder: Donations for Pomona Police Department/Santa Cop Program and Military

Holiday Cards

» A quick reminder that Staff Council will be accepting stuffed animal donations for the
Pomona Police Department Santa Cop Program as well as holiday cards for members of
the Military on Thursday, December 10®, from 11:30am to 1:00pm in the CLA

building, 8" floor, Heritage Room. You may contact me for more information at x2353.

2. Reminder: Rose Float Fundraiser

» Another quick reminder; Staff Council is still in the middle of their fundraising efforts
for the Rose Float Committee. Each college was asked for a specific donation. To find
out more about what your department was asked to contribute you may contact me
directly or check with your Dean’s office. Tickets are also being sold for a raffle that will
include 2 tickets to the Rose Float Parade. The proceeds from ticket sales will go to the

Rose Float Committee.

Kathleen Pettengill, Staff Senator



